Kootenay Women's Council
Box 1280,
Castlegar, B. C.
Mr. Bob Brisco,

Member of Parliament,
Ottawa, Ontario. L1A 0X2

Dear Mr. Brisco:

The specific incident I refer to with regard to Otto
Lang i s the interminable delay of the Saskatoon Women's
Center receiving their operations grant from the Secretary
of State because of Otto Lang's interference due to the
fact that they offer abortion and birth control conselling
to women who request it. I'm sure if it was researched
there would be other cases of a similar nature, this one
was fairly public knowledge.

It is my hope that this information only whets your
curiosity and that you will look further into the matter.

Sincerely,

Marcia Braundy, Chairperson,
Kootenay Women's Council



